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Begin forwarded message:

From: Nicole Acle <info@nicoleacle.com>
Subject: SB-633
Date: February 27, 2023 at 8:54:36 AM EST
To: guy.guzzone@senate.state.md.us

To assist us as quickly and comprehensively as possible, please include the following information.

NAME: Nicole Acle
HOME ADDRESS AND ZIP CODE: 26822 Robert Burns Lane, Salisbury MD 21801
PHONE NUMBER: 410-251-0122



Nicole Acle 
26822 Robert Burns Lane 

Salisbury Maryland 21801 

410-251-0122 

 

February 26th, 2023 

 

 

Dear Senator Guzzone, 

 

 

I am writing this letter in support for Senate Bill SB-633 sponsored by Honorable Senator 

Johnny F. Mautz. I have served as a Council Woman in Wicomico County, Maryland and have 

been an active social worker for over 20 years in Maryland’s Eastern Shore.  

 

The purpose of Senate Bill 938 is to provide a window of opportunity to former Maryland State 

employees to allow them to purchase pension benefits to add to their years of service.  Current 

employees can purchase these pension benefits to increase their years of service, but under the current 

law former employees cannot. One of the individuals who this Senate Bill SB-633 will benefit is 

Ravindra D. Ganvir.  

 

I have known Ravindra D. Ganvir for over 10 years. Ravindra D. Ganvir has served as 

President of Wicomico County Council of Parent Teachers Association along with serving as 

President of James M. Bennett High School Parent Teachers Association and innumerable social, 

educational and cultural organizations to benefit the students.   

 

Ravindra D. Ganvir is also active on many social, educational and environmental aspect for 

the benefit of students and residents of the Maryland’s Eastern Shore.  He is resourceful with strong 

organizational skills, project management skills, and is excellent at multi-tasking various assignments. 

Ravindra D. Ganvir is highly regarded by residents as a person of great integrity who is, nevertheless, 

down-to-earth and unassuming.   

 

 

I respectfully request your support of the Senate Bill SB-633 which will allow Ravindra D. 

Ganvir to purchase his state contractual service and provide pension benefits.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully 

 

Nicole Acle 


